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April 17, 2014

Pan-African Community Association

Attn: Fessahaye Mebrahtu & Magugu Davis
4063 N. 64th St., Unit A

Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Pan-African Community Association:

On April 17, 2014, the Sister Cities Comumittee met to discuss establishing a friendly exchange
leading to a sister city relationship with Bomet, Kenya.

Based on the information provided, the Sister Cities Committee recommended approval for
establishing a friendly exchange between Milwaukee and Bomet, Kenya with the understanding
that there may be continued pursuance of understanding and cooperation between the two cities
leading to a sister city relationship in the future.

This friendly exchange can be revisited before the Committee to review whether to invite your
organization to submit a formal application to the City’s Common Council.

We look forward to further exploring a possible sister city relationship with you. The City of
Milwaukee is a member of Sister Cities International and adheres to its policies and procedures in
reviewing possible relationships. We believe a limited number of such relationships are beneficial
to cultural, economic and educational growth and development for all involved.

If you have any questions regarding the procedures to be followed, please contact the Staff
Assistant to the Committee, Mr., Chris Lee, at 414-286-2232, or clee@milwaukee.gov,

Ald. Yos Davis, Sr., Chair
Sister Kitjes Committee

Enclosure

Cc:  Alice Kones, 4333 N. Qakland Ave., Milwaukee, W1 53211



